Milton Township Budget Hearing Synopsis March 27, 2023

Members present: C. Weinzapfel, L. Atkinson, S. Ball, J. Renis, and B. Pharo

Also present: B. Derman, Chief J. Ball, Toby Way, and Fred Gulick.

C. Weinzapfel called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm.

Budget Hearing: Weinzapfel addressed the budget as presented.

Fred Gulick asked about the zoning budget regarding the income versus the expenses. Atkinson explained a buffer was put in the zoning budget due to the unforeseen legal expenses for the RV Park issue. Gulick felt that there was more than enough tax dollars in the township's reserves.

- T. Way asked regarding Stabilization Share. Atkinson said this is the Metro Act.
- S. Ball congratulated the fire department for their grants awarded.

Motion to close budget hearing and open annual meeting by B. Pharo/L. Atkinson. Motion carried. 5-0

Budget hearing closed at 6:14 pm.

These minutes are subject to approval at the April 10, 2023 meeting. A copy of these minutes are available at miltontownship.org

Respectfully submitted, Sandra Ball, Clerk